
 
 
 
    

 

February 2024 

Room 6  

 

Hello Everyone,  

  

I hope you’ve all been enjoying the snowy winter 

weather so far! 

 

This month, we will be learning all about our Water 

Cycle. We will have a fun song to learn how the 

water cycle works and the different stages. We will 

also be learning about all the different types of 

weather, as well as the continent of Asia this month.     

 

We are also going to be having our Valentines Day 

party in class on the 14th. Each child will create and 

prepare their own “Valentine's mailbox”. I will send 

more info in an announcement on Transparent 

Classrooms shortly, as well as a class list so your child 

can personalize each of their classmates’ valentines. 

It is also Pajama Day on Valentine's Day.  

 

Our 100th day of school is also quickly approaching, 

so more info will also be sent out about that as it 

nears closer. 

 

As always, please let me know if you have any 

questions or concerns! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

All School 

Bulletin 

  

 

Wednesday February 14th 

Valentines Day - Pajama 

Day 

 

Friday February 16th 

Inservice Day - No School 

 

Monday February 19th 

Presidents Day - No School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Maggie 02/11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


